
WAAL General Meeting 9/8/22 
Announcements were made of upcoming speakers: In Oct., Glassblower David King, in Nov. 
Karen Snouffer, mixed media and painting, and in Dec., Molly Todd, quilter. Note: Dec. is also 
our holiday gathering. 
 
A welcome was extended to new and current members attending the meeting were 
introduced. 
 
Opening and reception dates for the Innis Woods Metro Park “Art in the Garden” show were 
announced as well as currant exhibits by members were announced. 
 
Katie Crowley, Public Relations person for WAAL, noted that she posted an announcement 
about our upcoming show in the Clintonville “Spotlight” newspaper. 
  
Ruth Ann Mitchell, membership chairperson, encouraged members to send announcements of 
individual participation in upcoming shows to her so she could include them in the newsletter. 
 
Beth Veldey, Treasurer, announced that the WAAL account balance was $6,468.62 to date. The 
grant money received from the Worthington Arts Council has not been completely spent due to 
only two high schools participating in the scholarship program last year.  
 
A slate of officers was voted upon: The following were elected. 
Andi Wolfe, President 
Vice-President TBA (vacancy) 
 Elizabeth Veldey, Treasurer 
Sylvia Bowers, Secretary 
  
 
 


